
 

SAINT MARY’S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL, DUBAI - YEAR THREE 

ADMISSION LIST FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2020-2021 

No. Application No. Name 
1. Y3F-6-2020 Amelia George 
2. Y3F-17-2020 Elisha Abeywardena 
3. Y3F-124-2020 Hannah Mathew 
4. Y3F-111-2020 Ava David 
5. Y3F-82-2020 Isabel Pereira 
6. Y3F-78-2020 Richa Vaishnavi Balaji 
7. Y3F-32-2020 Gilien Elina Cruzat 
8. Y3F-45-2020 Anpalakan Aathithya 
9. Y3F-73-2020 Davina Edwards 

10. Y3F-4-2020 Nahla Ysabelle Aromin 
11. Y3F-76-2020 Aleen Fatima 
12. Y3F-11-2020 Patricia Celeridad 
13. Y3F-70-2020 Ria Adelle Maling 
14. Y3F-146-2020 Blair Nichole Bulawit 
15. Y3F-101-2020 Bianca Mendonsa 
16. Y3M-14-2020 Drei Patrick Rosete 
17. Y3M-118-2020 Oneth Kalupahanage 
18. Y3M-144-2020 Franco Jesse Uy 
19. Y3M-113-2020 Ari David 
20. Y3M-8-2020 Myel Nicolas Heinrich Tolentino 
21. Y3M-15-2020 Mel Matteo Flores 
22. Y3M-139-2020 Samuel Odogbo 
23. Y3M-1-2020 Knight Ethan Ysmaael Del Castillo 
24. Y3M-64-2020 North Jacob 
25. Y3M-132-2020 Ayush D’Souza 
26. Y3M-90-2020 Evan Khan 
27. Y3M-117-2020 Mac Mampilly 
28. Y3M-22-2020 Lemuel Christianus 
29. Y3M-81-2020 Karl Vince Janiel Alberto 
30. Y3M-5-2020 Ethan Lobo 
31. Y3M-56-2020 Brenden Serrao 
32. Y3M-54-2020 Tyler Barretto 
33. Y3M-21-2020 Francesco Abraham 
34. Y3M-50-2020 Benedict Marbim Dumpas 

 



 

Wednesday, 15th April 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Saint Mary’s Catholic High School, Dubai. We are happy to welcome your child 

to our Marian family for the next Academic Year 2020-2021. We hope that this welcome letter 

finds you and your family safe and well in these very extraordinary circumstances. We 

apologize for not having gotten back to you sooner but as you will all understand the priority 

was a structured planning for the Extended Phase of Distance Learning for the entire school.   

At this stage we would appreciate an email from you informing us if you would like to accept 

the admission for the next academic year for your child. Do let us know if you are declining the 

same as well as we do also understand that owing to the current Covid-19 global Pandemic 

many situations will have changed for families.  

Please send the email to admissions-smchs@smgeducation.org 

The subject of your email must be: ADMISSION FOR YEAR THREE ( STATE YOUR CHILD’S 

APPLICATION NUMBER AND NAME ) 

In the email kindly mention: 

1) Whether you are accepting or declining the admission for your child (Name and Application 

number) 

2) Mother’s full name and email ID and a working mobile number we can contact you on. 

3) Father’s full name and email ID and a working mobile number we can contact you on. 

 

Please write in latest by Sunday, 19th April 2020. We will then get back to you with the 

next steps via a telephone call. If we do not hear from you the 22nd of April 2020, we will 

consider that you are unable to accept the admission.  

We are grateful for your interest in Saint Mary’s and we hope that we shall have an exciting 

and fulfilling journey together for years to come. We offer you our blessings for the safety and 

well-being of your family at this time.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 

( Principal ) 
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